
 

 

 

 

PARENT NOTICES 

A request from admin; We are currently updating our parent contact forms and require an email 

address contact for all parents. Please can you email schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk with the best 

email address contact for yourselves and we will add this to our contact list.  

Key Dates and Information 

Ormston School will now continue to operate the 1-way system for the car park entry and 

exit. Please drive around the back of the building and exit onto the road. 

Friday 18th July – Break up for the school Holidays and return on Wednesday 3rd September. 

Friday 18th July is also the summer fair! More news on that to come… 

Free Tickets!!!!!! 

Friday 4th July – Turnstiles open from 5pm 

Yorkshire Cricket Club have very kindly offered us 30 free tickets to this 20:20 match.   If you 

are interested in going and getting some tickets for your child and your family please can you 

email me directly on erin.holmes@ormstonschool.co.uk  with the potential names and 

numbers of who need a ticket.   It will require you to download an app but that’s it.  I will 

then deal with those interested to give further details. 

 

The children have all had their first cricket experience and for those interested there 

is an opportunity for them to go on a tour of the stadium.  We will walk those children 

who want to go over to the ground, take the tour.  Show them some of the quiet 

zones that they can access on match day if needed.  Find out more about cricket and 

hopefully have some fun.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk
mailto:erin.holmes@ormstonschool.co.uk


Barn Owl 

Sloth party – a lovely reward for Scott that he shared with Primary 

Snowy owl did a great job making the buffet food for the sloth party!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Geography – creating models of tsunamis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science – leaf identification and flower dissection to look closer at the parts of a 

flower 



   

Snowy Owl 

We had an offsite lesson with some of the students to Meanwood Park. We used our 

navigational skills and communication to identify certain areas of the environment. Outdoor 

learning is vital to our students to experience and be immersed in nature. We spotted native 

wildlife, fruits and even had a paddle in the stream! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Burrowing Owl 

Young reporters from Burrowing Owl class (Leah and Katie) have written some fantastic news 

articles about the benefits of playing ‘teachers’ and how it helps them to stay calm and 

regulated. Meanwhile, our resident sports reporter (Hermione) has been looking into Leeds 

United’s exciting new Slovenian signing, Jaka Bijol! 

Watch this space for the latest School Times news!  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recent Achievements  

Tobias from Little Owl recently took part in Junior Warrior. He completed 3K in just 50 

minutes in the blazing sun! 

Finished with 2 shoes and completed all 15 obstacles. 

A massive well-done Tobias from all of us at Ormston! 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


